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12/01/2024  12:27:102023/3861/P COMNOT Dee Wright This is appalling.  Those who live around the perimeter of the park whose complaints are driving this are not 

speaking for the vast majority of residents and visitors who have a right to access the park at all hours.  It is 

not a private garden.  The park has always been popular, and they would have known that when they moved 

in.  If they don't like it then they should move. Claims of extensive problems are an exaggeration as the crime 

figures do not verify that.  Disgruntled home owners do not get to override both Camden's and London's Open 

Spaces Policy. Additionally, the assertion that there has been extensive consultation in the area is simply 

untrue.  To shut the park like this is both discriminatory and alienating to the majority.  It is a PUBLIC park and 

should remain so at all times.
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